
Subject: [Fwd: formal complaint VATF]
Date: Fri, 22 Mar 2002 22:58:28 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: formal complaint VATF
Date: Fri, 22 Mar 2002 18:01:43 -0800

From: Shana Burrows <BurrowsS@dnv.org>
To: "'davesadler@telus.net'" <davesadler@telus.net>
CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>,

"'fonvca@fonvca.org'" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Sadler:

This will acknowledge receipt of your formal complaint to the Municipal
Clerk dated March 19, 2002.  In accordance with the policy, since you are
not satisfied with the response which the Municipal Clerk previously
provided in this regard, you are entitled to meet with the Municipal Manager
to discuss this issue.  If, after meeting with the Manager, you are still
not satisfied, then you may appear before Council as a delegation.

A copy of your complaint has also been forwarded to the members of Council
for their consideration.

Please advise our office how you would like to proceed.

Yours truly,

Shana Burrows
Deputy Municipal Clerk 
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